
 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
Cable theft and vandalism of infrastructure affects customer electricity 
supply to Vleesbaai residents.   
 
Saturday, 17 June 2023: Eskom is aware of the unplanned power interruption 
in Vleesbaai due to cable theft. Eskom technicians are unable to access the 
areas due to heavy mud and treacherous terrain.  
 
They will continue to monitor the situation and will do everything possible to 
restore the electricity supply to customers as soon as possible.  
 
Inclement weather conditions has created serious challenges for technicians 
who have to navigate on dangerous terrain to attend to faults, causing delays 
in electricity restoration efforts across the Western Cape. 
 
Eskom would like to urge customers to treat all electricity as live during this 
time. 
 
Eskom apologises to its customers for any inconvenience caused. 
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